
2/7/17 

Floyd L. Jackson 

Equipment Services 

City of University Park 

Fleet Manager 

Gerry Bradley, 

Attached please find the requisition and VPR to purchase a 2018 Freightliner M2106 equipped 

with a PAC Mac SKBR-220A-CN-MJ bulk trash grapple loader. This unit will replace unit 6396, 

a 2002 International 4700 truck, that is equipped with a Lemco Model 8000C grapple unit. This unit is 

currently assigned to the Parks department. 

Please see the attached quote. Specifications are attached. 

Please sign the attached VPR and Requisition if you agree with this purchase as specified. 

Respectfully, 

Floyd L. Jackson 

City of University Park 

Equipment Services Division 

Fleet Manager 


